
MEMORANDUM 

TO: RCAP Members and Friends  

FROM: Kevin Mooney 

SUBJECT: Working Bee at Typo Station 

DATE: 17 November 2014 

As RCAP members will be aware we have arranged another working bee at Typo Station for 

the last weekend in November 2014, ie from the evening of Friday 28 November until 

lunchtime 30 November. 

Whilst we have had good response from participants to date, I want to be sure that all 

members and others are given enough extra notice. 

The weekend will be similar to the previous weekend, as follows: 

Friday 28 November  

Arrive late afternoon.  

Dinner at Dal Zotto or similar restaurant nearby. 

Saturday 29 November 

Breakfast on site followed by commencement of working bee tasks. 

There will be morning tea around 10.30am and lunch around 12.30pm.  Afternoon tea will 

be around 3.00pm. 

Matt Kennedy the Typo Station manager, will be preparing a gourmet meal for us on the 

Saturday night.  Matt is a highly qualified chef and has already begun planning and 

preparation of the meal!  He will require a small number of volunteers to assist him on the 

Saturday afternoon. 

Around 4.00pm we will break for the day. 

Dinner will be around 6.00pm with pre prandials on the veranda. 

Sunday 30 November 

After breakfast we will complete any tasks not finished on the previous day. 

Bump out will be around midday. 

Note that this is not limited to RCAP members only.  Friends, relatives and others are most 

welcome. 



Those who have advised of their intention to join in are as follows: 

  Ivo  Georgiev 

Kris Georgiev 

Stan Teschke 

Vicki Teschke 

John  Roberts 

Ernita Songahid 

Ian Ribbons  

Sandy Robertson 

Kevin Mooney 

 

  

Accomodation will be in excellent bunkhouses, one for the ladies, one for the gents. 

Maximum capacity is 22 people, but there is some provision for spillover into an older 

bunkhouse building. You are free to bring a tent if you wish.  Ian ribbons and his partner 

Sandy Robinson did so on our previous working bee and will probably do so again.   If 

numbers are tight I will also use my tent. 

Please bring any nibbles, beer, wine etc for the weekend.  Bring your own sheets and 

blankets.  Doonahs are available but may be too warm for this time of year. 

Access to Typo Sation is an easy three hour drive via the Hume Freeway and the main 

road through the King Valley.  See attached driving instructions. 

Please advise me by 5.00pm Friday 21 November if you wish to join in on this funfilled and 

rewarding weekend.  Those whose names are above need not contact me unless unable 

to attend. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Kevin A Mooney 


